
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  May 11, 2023 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Spring Auction Thank You!! 

St. Timothy's Families' - Thank you so much for your 

generosity last weekend at our annual auction. We are 

so blessed to have a generous school community who 

gives so much to our students.  We appreciate your 

support. We raised over $100,000 for our 

school.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart.   

Thank you to Harney Heeralall at The V, by HH; Frank 

Sullivan and crew; Jen Rasset, auction chair, for your 

countless hours put into making this event a success; Liz 

Lind, Andrea Smith and Ashley Boileau, dinner chair and 

co-chairs; Erica Elsenpeter and Liz Elsenpeter, raffle 

chairs; Brittany Hackenmueller, Megan Becker, and Lauren 

Becker, alcohol/cash raffle chairs; Ashley Sypnieski and 

Lauren Becker, weekly ticket counters; Andrea McBrady, 

Liz Elsenpeter and Lori Meyer, decoration chairs, as well 

as all of the volunteers, for their countless hours they spent 

preparing for this night. On behalf of the students, staff and 

families of St. Timothy’s School I say 

thank you!  

 ~ Mrs. Shelby 

 

**Auction pictures will be in next 

Track and Field Day Volunteers  

Wednesday, May 24 

Mark your calendars for May 24th 
for this year’s Track and Field Day 
for Preschool-5th grade!  We will 

be looking for parent volunteers to 
help with this fun day!  If you are 

interested in helping please 
contact the school office at: 

schooloffice@stimml.org 

*Volunteers must be      
E-3 qualified. 

Thank you! 

LIBRARY BOOKS DUE BY 

MAY 25 

Please make sure to return all library 

books by Thursday, May 25th.  



Mark your Calendars! 

• Volunteer Appreciation & May 
Crowning - Fri. May 12th 1:00pm 

• Spring Music Program - Thurs., 
May 18th 

• 6th Grade Deep Portage - May 22-26 

• Track & Field Day - Wed. May 24 (morning)  

• 8th Grade Graduation - Wed. May 31 6:30pm 

• Last Day of School - Fri. June 2 

• Last Day Awards Ceremony - Fri. June 2, 1:00pm 

• St. Timothy’s Golf Tournament - Sun. July 16 

• Mn Twins Game - Sun. July 23 
 

 

ST. TIMOTHY’S OPEN POSITIONS 

FOR 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

We have a few openings at St. Timothy’s 
School for next year!  If you or someone you 
know is interested please contact us to learn 
more!   
 PT Head Cook 
 PT Asst. Cook 
 PT Extended Day Coordinator 
 PT Preschool Assistant 
 FT 2nd Grade Teacher 

 PT Custodian/Maintenance 
(20 hours) 
 

If interested, contact Mrs. Shelby at 

principal@stimml.org 

Youth Group Update! 

Extreme Faith Camp Openings - There are still a 
few spots open for Extreme Faith Camp which is June 
12-16.  If you are interested contact Baylyn Wagner.  
There are extra permission forms in the school 
office. 

Summer Events: 

This summer we will be doing Mondays with Mary 
again - Every Monday June 5th - August 21st 
(Excluding June 21st and July 3rd). 

We will  have small groups meeting weekly! More info 
on that coming soon. 

We are planning a few Summer Service & Fun days 
with St. Ignatius with some fun outings planned! 

bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org 

 

Extra Recess Reward 
Tuesday, May 16 2:00-2:30pm 

Parent Volunteers Needed 
 

We are looking for parent volunteers to help 
with an extra recess on Tuesday, May 16th 
from 2-2:30pm.  (Volunteers must be E-3 
qualified) We only have 2 parents signed up so 
far. If you have little ones and cannot 
volunteer, we are looking for a parent or two 
who are willing to babysit at their house 
during that time, so other parents can 
volunteer. Thank you! 
 

https://
www.signupgenius.com/

go/70a0545aba729a1f94-
recess#/ 

Just a reminder for families to please bring  

school accounts current, this includes tuition, 

fees, lunch, childcare, & student activities.  

Accounts should be paid in full by June 15.   

Statements will be sent home in the next 

couple of weeks.  Thank you! 

USED UNIFORMS 

If you have any uniforms that your child 

has outgrown, please bring them to the 

school for our uniform swap.  Thank you! 

6th Grade Living Wax Museum 

Friday, May 19th  

1:00 - 2:00pm 

Our 6th graders will be putting on a Living 
Wax Museum on Friday, May 19th from 1:00-
2:00pm at the school.  Parents and families 

are invited to attend! 

mailto:principal@stimml.org


**All students should arrive at 6:15pm 

and go to their classrooms. 

 

Concert Arrival Attire: 

PreK –Grade 4: Please dress in your Sunday best! 

5th Grade boys: Black or dark pants, white shirt 

(short or long sleeves), suspenders or bowties 

optional.  (Hats will be provided for them) 

6th-8th Grade: Khaki pants or skirts, Hawaiian or 

other colorful shirt, flip flops, seashell necklaces if 

they have any.  (Straw hats will be provided for them) 

 

SUMMER SAINTS 

If you are looking for options for summer childcare, 

St. Timothy’s School will be running our Summer 

Saints program again this year and we are 

expanding our days!! Summer Saints will be open 

from Monday-Thursday from 7AM-5PM. If you 

would like to register and need an extra registration 

form, contact the office. If you have questions, 

contact the Summer Saints coordinators at 

summersaints@stimml.org 

School Wide Raffle Ticket 
Incentives 

We sold all of our raffle tickets!  Great job 
students and families!  Below are the 

rewards students earned for selling all of 
the raffle tickets.  

• Tuesday, May 16th— Non Uniform Day 

and Extra Recess! 

• Board Games and Bingo—Scheduled by 

each teacher 

• Tuesday, May 30th—Pirate Adventure, 

movie and treat in the morning! 

Congratulations to all of our Raffle Winners! 

*Grand Prize Side by Side or $15,000 – Katheryn Shatek 

*2nd Prize $1,000 – Dan Mosley 

*3rd Prize $500 – Trisha Street 

*4th Prize $500 – Marilou McCormic 

*5th Prize $100 – Wendy Marschel 

*6th Prize $100 – Brenda Fobbe 

*7th Prize $100 – Angi Sinner 

*8th Prize $100 – Alex Toeder 

Congratulations! And thank you to everyone for supporting St. 

Timothy’s School! 

Yearbooks 
 

Yearbooks are being sent 
home in today’s Thursday 
envelopes.  If you would 
still like one, contact the 
school office, we have a few extra. 

 
*Yearbook Signing will be on 

Tuesday, May 16th during the extra 
recess.  If your child would like their 
yearbook signed, please have them 

bring it back. 

Spring Music Concert 

Thursday, May 18 

@ 6:30pm 

                    School gym 

(With 1:00pm Open Dress Rehearsal) 

Join us next week for our Spring Music concert on 

Thursday, May 18th.  This is for Preschool through 

grade 8.  *Jr. High (7th & 8th grade) Band students are 

not required to participate.   

Concert treats will be provided by parents with kids in 

grades 1, 3 and 8.  A sign up was sent home last week 

to help with set up and serving. 

Open Dress Rehearsal May 18th @ 1:00pm - We will 

also have an Open Dress Rehearsal during the school 

day for those who are unable to attend in the evening.  

Our Open Dress Rehearsal will be at 1:00pm on May 

18th in the gym. *Preschool will be last due to naptime. 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. May 12            -Volunteer Appreciation 1:00pm; May   

                               Crowning 1:30pm 

Tues. May 16        -Non Uniform Day, Extra Recess 

Wed. May 17         -2nd Grade City Park field trip 

Thur. May 18         -School Mass 9:00am, grade 3/4 

Thurs. May 18     -Spring Concert 1:00pm Open Dress  

                               Rehearsal & 6:30pm performance 

Fri. May 19            -Preschool Walk around Maple Lake Field  

                               Trip 

Fri. May 19           -6th Grade Living Wax Museum 1-2pm 

May 22-26             -6th Grade to Deep Portage 

Wed. May 24         -Track and Field Day 8:30-11:30am 

Thurs. May 25       -School Mass 9:00am, grades K-2 

Fri. May 26            -2nd Grade Class Plays 1:45pm 

Mon. May 29         -NO SCHOOL 

Tues. May 30         -Pirate Adventure (movie & treat) 

Tues. May 30         -Grades 2-4 Field Trip to Huikko’s for  

                                bowling & mini golf 

Wed. May 31         -Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

Wed. May 31         -8th Grade graduation 6:30pm (last day  

                                of school for 8th graders only) 

Fri. June 2            -Last Day of school - Awards Ceremony  

                              1:00pm (parents invited to attend) 

Sun. July 16          -St. Timothy’s Golf Fundraiser 

Sun. July 23        -St. Timothy’s @ MN Twins Game! 

Wed. Aug. 30        -Back to School Night 

Tues. Sept 5         -First Day of School (no busing) 

Salve Regina Prayer 

Hail, holy Queen, Mother of mercy, our life, our sweetness 
and our hope. To thee do we cry, poor banished children of 
Eve. To thee do we send up our sighs, mourning and 
weeping in this valley of tears. Turn, then, most gracious 
advocate, thine eyes of mercy toward us, and after this, our 
exile, show unto us the blessed fruit of thy womb, Jesus. O 
clement, O loving, O sweet Virgin Mary. 
 
V. Pray for us, O holy Mother of God. 
 
R. That we may be made worthy of the promises of Christ.  

Teacher Appreciation 
Week is May 8-12 

Thank you to all of our 
wonderful teachers and 

staff for your dedication to 
our students and our school! 

The School Office is looking 
for Donations of copy paper, 
both white and colored paper.  

If any families are able to 
donate, it would be greatly appreciated!  

Thank you! 

2nd Grade Fairy Tale Plays 
Friday, May 26 

@ 1:45pm (please arrive at 
1:30pm) 

On Friday, May 26th, our second grade class will be putting 

on a selection of plays including: The 3 Little Pigs, 

Cinderella, Rapunzel, and The Little Red Hen.  Families are 

invited to attend their performance in the school gym.  

There will be a social afterwards for 

parents with cookies and punch.  We hope 

you can join us! 

May Field Trips 

• 2nd Grade - Wed. May 17th to City Park 

• Preschool - Fri. May 19th, Walk around 

Maple Lake 

• 2nd-4th Grade - Tues. May 

30th - Picnic, Bowling & 

Mini Golf at Huikko’s 

*Permission slips coming 

home soon. 

Non Uniform Day 

Tuesday, May 16th 
*Please remember to still dress modestly, no sleeve-

less shirts, form fitting clothing, or open toed shoes.  


